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PRAYER 
Lord, God of energy and life-giving water. 

Fill us with your Spirit 
So that we too may see the way to come to You,  

Refreshed and transformed. 
Look kindly Lord on us, at Warlawurru Catholic School, 

    That trust in You. 
   Help us to hear the voice of Your Spirit and receive  

   Your words in faith. 
   Amen 

Dear Parents and Families, a warm welcome back to you as we begin the new school 
term. Thank you for welcoming me into the school and making my first week at  
Warlawurru so enjoyable! There are ten weeks in the term and no public holidays, so 
school will be open every weekday. We hope to continue to  improve on student  
attendance this term so look out for  photos of our ‘Star Attenders’ in the Newsletter  
next week.  God bless.    Andrea Millar (Principal)  

 

UNIFORMS 
 
Don’t forget that uniforms are 
just $10 each and they are 
available from Miss Chrissie in 
the canteen.  It is very pleas-
ing to see so many students in 
school uniform each day.  
Keep up the great effort! 

 

JANDAMARRA 
To those families who 
were able to come to the 
production of Jandamarra 
on Saturday evening I am 
sure you will agree that it 
was a fantastic show, made even more special by 
such a magnificent natural stage setting.  Our 
beautiful school surroundings tastefully lit up were 
definitely the highlight for me! 

You can find this newsletter,  old newsletters and school information on our website.  
Visit us soon! 

NEW FAMILIES 
Welcome to all new families who have enrolled stu-
dents or who are visiting for a short time.  We hope 
and trust that all students will work hard in class, 
have fun in the playground and will enjoy our safe 
and happy school environment! 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

JUNIOR SOCCER LEAGUE 
Swan Park Leisure Centre are starting a Junior Soccer League.  The aim is to get 
as many children as possible involved in the sport in a fun and friendly environ-
ment.  If you would like more information contact Anna Szczurowski on 9250 2120.  
We hope to run a free soccer clinic at the school as part of our daily physical edu-
cation lessons.  More information to follow.   

Each week a mistake will be carefully hidden in the newsletter. 
Can you find the one this week? – the first for the term! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: Please read these and keep up-to-date with events in our school. 
 
Friday August 5 Yr 3/4 Assembly.  We hope you can join us in the Yr 3/4 
classroom. 

Next Sunday’s Gospel, from St  
Matthew, tells us about how Jesus sent 

the Apostles to the other side of the  
water in a boat.  He then went up to the 

mountains to pray.  When  
Jesus finished his prayers he went to 
meet his friends.  He walked on the  
water and the Apostles were scared.   
Jesus said to them “Do not be afraid, 

take courage it is I.” 

             SCHOOL TIMES 
School starts at 8.00am every morning so please make 
sure your child is at school on time each day.   
The morning session is when the children are able to  
work at their best and it is when the most  
important learning takes place, so please be  
punctual.  Also as Miss Chrissie cooks a hot lunch to be 
served at 10.00am each day she needs to know the  
correct number of students attending in order to  
cater adequately.  Thank you for your assistance in  
getting the students to school on time. 
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